
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sheldon Christian 

• Sheldon Christian Society Meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 18 at 7:00 p.m.  in the Sheldon 

Christian gym.  Copies of the agenda and proposed 2022-23 budget are available on the Connections 

table. 

• Custodial Position: Sheldon Christian School has a Part time Custodial opening for the 2022-2023 

school year starting in August. Those interested in working in a Christian environment within a vibrant 

school are encouraged to apply. Approximately 8-14 hours/week and will be coordinated with the Head 

Custodian, hours are very flexible. Starting wage will be between $13-$16/hour depending on 

experience and qualification. Please contact Marlin Schoonhoven at Sheldon Christian School for more 

details. To apply, please go to the Sheldon Christian website to download an application. Position open 

until filled.  

 

Western 

• Western Christian Employment Opportunities: WCHS is hiring a few additional employees! Please 

prayerfully consider the following: 

 ● High School Math/Science Teacher for the 2022-2023 school year. 

 ● Bus Drivers - finding new drivers is a significant need for Western and Hull Christian Schools.  

    Please consider joining our fleet! Morning and/or afternoon routes available. 

Please contact our Head Administrator, Mr. Brian Verwolf, for information on how to 

apply: brian.verwolf@westernchristianhs.com 

 

 

 

Commissioning Service: The Rev. Mark & JinHee Klompien family has been called to serve with Resnoate 

Global in Nepal.  You are invited to a serive of The Word and prayer with leaders from Classsis Heartland, 

Iakota, Minnkoate, and Resonate.  The service will take place at Hawarden CRC on Sunday, May 15 (today) at 

2:00 p.m. We will celebrate remembering – “The gospel…will be preached to the ends of the earth…then the 

end will come.” (Matthew 24:14) 

 

Memorial Day Pancake Breakfast will be Monday, May 30 serving from 7:00 – 10:00 a.m. at the Sheldon 

Christian School gym.  Pancakes, eggs, sausage, and beverages will be served.  Freewill donation will go 

towards the First Christian Reformed Church (First CRC) Young People's.   

 

 

 

 

 

May 15, 2022 

IMMANUEL CHRISTIAN REFORMED CHURCH 
SCHOOL & COMMUNUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

PH: 712.324.4523 

Email: secretary@immanuelcrc.net 

THE CHURCH OFFICE is open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 8:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

Please submit all bulletin and announcement materials by 9:00 a.m. Thursday morning. 

mailto:brian.verwolf@westernchristianhs.com


Inspiriation Hills May Update & Events 

➢ VOLUNTEER WORK DAY: Saturday, May 21 from  9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Bring your church group, youth group, classmates, friends or family, and spend the day outside 

preparing Inspiration Hills for summer camp! Your volunteer time helps us get the camp cleaned up 

from winter and groomed and ready for summer. Many different projects are available for all ages! 

Lunch will be provided! Contact our office at 712-986-5193 or email ihills@inspirationhills.org to sign 

up today!  

Learn more about what needs to be completed, by visiting https://www.inspirationhills.org/volunteer-

work-day/ 

➢ CAMP SATURDAY: Saturday, June 4 from 2:00 – 5:00 p.m.  

A free day at camp for the whole family! Are you ready? This is your chance to get your full experience 

of what camp is all about. Grab your camper, friends, and bring them to our free open house! We will 

tour the grounds, meet the staff, have a ton of fun utilizing all our recreational activities, and explore 

where the campers will spend their time this summer! Pool will be open and the slip ‘n slide (weather 

permitting).  

Learn more or to register, visit https://inspirationhills.org/camp-sunday.html  

➢ STILL HIRING COUNSELORS FOR SUMMER CAMP 

Summer Camp is almost here! We are in our final preparations before camp arrives! We are still in need 

of a few more counselors. Dates are from May 29 - August 12 with many great benefits, including room 

and board! Learn more at https://www.inspirationhills.org/summer-service/ or email 

paige@inspirationhills.org. We would love for you to join the team! 

➢ VOLUNTEER CHAPLAINS WANTED 

We have a few more chaplain positions open throughout the summer! If you or someone you know 

loves to teach Christ, encourage them to volunteer their time! We provide room and board during the 

week of camp and for your family. Learn more at https://www.inspirationhills.org/summer-volunteer-

employment. 
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